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NEWSLETTER

It's that time of year. Gorgeous leaves 
everywhere. Soon those beautiful 
leaves throughout Best Hill Meadows 
will be falling to the ground! CDA 
crews will begin leaf pickup Monday, 
Nov 14th. The city crews will start 
south of Sherman Avenue and move 
north. Please keep leaves on your 
property until Nov 10th. After this 
time, leaves may be placed in the street 
at least one foot from the crub to allow 
for water drainage.  Leaves will be 
picked up only once. Do not include 
bagged leaves, branches, debris or 
trash. Visit CDA website 
cdaid.org/leafpickup for more info.

Leaf Pick Up

Meet the 2022-2023 Best Hill Meadows Board Members

Please reach out to any Board member for neighborhood issues, suggestions, etc. or email 
besthillmeadowshoa@gmail.com

Joe Archambault Jim MyersJohn Walker Christina Spires James Giraudo

President MemberVP Secretary Treasurer
2867 Winter Pines 1806 Nobel Circle2859 N Sugar Pines 2852 White Pines 2881 Winter Pines Ct

609-709-0929 434-227-0288208-660-2675 785-766-5841 916-870-9308

In 2023, we will be adding a 
rock monument to the 
neighborhood with the Best 
Hills Meadow logo on it. 
VP, John Walker will be 
leading the committee. 
Please contact John for any 
additional informaiton.

Should the Nettleton 
Gultch fencing be included 
as part of the Perimeter 
Fence? It is the only 
section of the 
neighborhood that is 
currently not considered 
perimeter fencing.

Should the Silvertip Park 
be included as part of the 
Perimeter Fence? Or is the 
HOA considered the 
neighbor? This was a hot 
topic at the Annual 
BHMOA Meeting!

Monument Rock 
Location

Nettleton Gultch Silvertip Park

Comming Soon! Ballots will be mailed to homeowners to vote on:


